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The coronavirus pandemic has impacted everyone from our families, to our businesses, to our 
healthcare workers and first responders who are bravely on the front lines. Fortunately we are 
obtaining daily updates, guidance on how to protect our families, how to prepare and limit 
exposure to others by remaining home as much as possible.  Similar to many other businesses and 
organizations, we did our part and followed our county, state and federal requirements for a return to 
normalcy.   
 
The Pamlico Sail & Power Squadron Annual Change of Watch planning went down a rocky road this 
spring. Weather impacting the initial date and then the COVID-19 pandemic. After conferring with 
District 27 officials, Commander Kay Graham cancelled the 2020 Change of Watch and asked our 
membership to vote for our nominated slate via electronic email on March 15, 2020.  This was 
accomplished in March over a week long period of responses and we were happy to report the 
following election results for the 2020 Watch Year.   
 
2020 Bridge Officers______________ 
Commander – Kay Graham, S 
Executive Officer – Walt Morrissey 
Administrative Officer – Lorne Hope, AP 
Education Officer – Cathy Karlovich, JN 
Treasurer – Carl Erickson, AP 
Secretary – Susan Schwing, S 

2020 Assistants to Bridge Officers______ 
Asst Admin Officer-Social  – Biff Matthews 
Asst Education Officer –  Mike Karlovich, AP 
Asst Treasurer – Andrew Vogel 
Asst Secretary – Linda Erickson, P 

 
2020 Executive Committee 
All 2020 Bridge Officers 
Chris Young, S 
Ed Mann, AP 
Steve Neckyfarow, JN  
Tom Graham, SN 

2020 Rules Committee 
Jim Hackney, P - Chair 
Bob Hatala, SN 
Don Dunlap, SN-IN 

2020 Audit Committee 
Bill Waite, S – Chair 
Scott Mackenzie, AP 

 

2020 Nominating Committee for 2021 Watch Year 
Sharon Alligood, S – Chair 
Chris Young, S 
Open 

 
Note:  The 2020 budget was approved at the February Executive Committee Meeting, but not by the 
Membership at large. 
 
Unfortunately the stay at home direction from the CDC, county, state and federal requirements lasted 
throughout 2020 and into the first quarter of 2021. Fortunately, the health and well-being of our 
membership was preserved taking these steps.   
 
 

 


